
Monday Memo
May 27, 2024

Hello Everyone,

Happy Memorial Day Weekend, Garden Lovers! Hope you got to spend the entire
weekend in the dirt. A great place to be when the sun is shining and everything you
planted last year is coming up lush and green.

Well, everyone is just amazing! We have reached maximum capacity at the Annual Meetings,
and we can no longer accept any checks or online registrations. We are thrilled and
grateful there is such an interest in attending. Thank you so very much.

There is one concern…we have some presidents registered but have neglected to submit the
credentials. If you do not complete that document, you will not be given the right to vote. On
the credentials form, if you are not attending, please list the delegate(s) you will be sending in
your place. They also need to be registered or the vote does not count. Please try to get this
completed ASAP. We are trying to finalize the list for a smooth check-in on the day of the
meeting. Please email Kim Edwards if you misplaced the form that was emailed to you a few
weeks ago. We also have a problem that some presidents have completed the credential form
but have not registered for the meeting. Your vote will not count unless you are attending in
person.

Enjoy each day.

Marjorie Dienhart
GCFM President

In the garden, a weekend isn’t just time passing; it’s life, growth, and joy blossoming.
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